
Hollywoodians Encouraging Logical Planning
H.E.L.P.

1926 North Saint Andrews Place
Hollywood, California 90068

323/957-9588 (phone) 323/464-7066 (fax)

HwoodCAAGmail.com 

Richard Williams at Richard.Williamslacity.org
City of Los Angels PLUM Committee
Los Angeles City Hall

Re: CASE NO.: CPC-2013-4134-TDR-MCUP-ZV-SPR
CEQA: ENV-2013-4135-MND
820 South Olive
Applicant: Rossano De Cotiis, Onni Real Estate IX, LLC
Hearing Date: Tuesday, December 9, 2014
Item #3

Dear Honorable Members of the PLUM Committee:

Hollywoodians Encouraging Logical Planning would like to bring to The
City's attention that any project which the City Council approves in
contravention of Penal Code, § 86 is void. This reminder is being added to the
Administrative Record at this time so that no one will be taken by surprise.

Very truly yours,

Hollywoodians Encouraging Logical Planning


